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June 3, 2019 

 
 
VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 
 
The Honorable Kathleen H. Burgess 
Secretary 
State of New York Public Service Commission 
Three Empire State Plaza 
Albany, New York 12223 
 

RE: Village of Sherburne – Proposal to amend tariff leaves to its Schedule for Electric 
Service, PSC No. 1 -- Electricity with rules and regulations governing the purchase of 
renewable energy from new distributed generators  

 
Dear Secretary Burgess, 
 
Enclosed herewith are the following materials, issued and transmitted for filing for the Village of 
Sherburne (“Village”), in accordance with the requirements of the Public Service Commission 
(“Commission”). 
 

1. Proposed Tariff leaves for PSC No. 1, Electricity, containing rules and regulations 
governing the purchase of renewable energy from new distributed generators, 

 

2. Proposed Addendum,  Standardized Interconnection Requirements and Application 
Process For New Distributed Generators and Energy Storage Systems 15 kW or Less 
Connected in Parallel with Utility Distribution Systems. 

 
The proposed are issued as of June 3, 2019 and is proposed to be effective December 1, 2019. 
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In compliance with the newspaper publication requirements of PSL § 66(12)(b), the proposed tariff 
will be published in the local newspaper for four consecutive weeks following the date of issuance. 
 
I request that the following individuals be advised of any action taken in regard to this filing: a) the 
undersigned; and b) William Acee, Mayor, Village of Sherburne, 15 West State St. P.O. Box 704, 
Sherburne, NY 13460, wacee@citlink.net (607-674-2300).  
 

Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 

Travis DuBois 
Superintendent 
Village of Sherburne Electric Department 

 
 
 
cc: William Acee, Mayor 
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